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Comments: Please respect the wilderness designation of the High Uintas Wilderness in Utah.  Sheep grazing is

farming and is not compatible with preserving natural areas.   Sheep are not even a native North American

species.   

Please uphold the designation of wilderness areas and do not allow farming there.


